
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
November 17, 2021 

 
FROM EILEEN DEIMLER AND  

THE SOCIAL COMMITTEE 
We had a nice turn out at the Veterans Celebration pizza party last Sunday.   Again, Barbara 
Rao donated 4 beautiful flower centerpieces, and we had several donated items towards the 50/50 
raffle.  Everyone enjoyed the good food and socializing.  Thanks to everyone who attended and 
helped with set-up and clean-up. 
 
The 2nd Annual Villa Bake and Craft Sale is on for Saturday, December 4 from 9am till 
Noon.  We appreciate the talented bakers and crafters at the Villas! 
 
I have arranged a Sunday Brunch at Boca Royale Country Club, 1601 Englewood Road for 
January 9, 2022.  We should plan to arrive at the club by 11:30 am, and brunch is served until 
2:30 pm.  Total cost per person is $22.86 (this includes tax and gratuity).  A sign-up sheet is posted 
at the gazebo bulletin board.  All those interested must sign up no later than January 2 so an 
accurate count can be given to the club. 
 

 
 

YOU ARE INVITED TO CELEBRATE THANKSGIVING AT THE 
KIENITZ HOME 

As in the past, Alice & Lyle Kienitz are providing dinner for those who would like to join 
together with villa neighbors on Thanksgiving afternoon.  Come join us for a traditional 
spread.  Let us know you are coming by calling 989-274-9827 or 
emailing avkienitz@aol.com or tell us at the meeting Nov. 18. 
 

 
 
  
The Chestnut Creek Masters Board Meeting  
will meet on Wednesday November 17th at 5:00pm on Zoom.  You can access the 
meeting on  
Meeting ID: 846 9201 3816 
Passcode: 352879 
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Next Villa Board Meeting  
Thursday, November 18  
10:00am at the gazebo. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 


